
Across Down
6. A terpene with a woody aroma, found in 
jasmine.
8. A class of terpenes composed of two isoprene 
units.
9. A class of terpenes composed of three 
isoprene units.
10. A unique terpene that can interact with 
cannabinoid receptors.
12. A terpene with a eucalyptus scent, used in 
aromatherapy.
17. A terpene with a camphor-like scent, used in 
fragrances.
19. A terpene with a citrus scent, commonly 
found in lemon peels.

1. A spicy terpene found in black pepper and 
cloves.
2. A terpene that has a fruity aroma, found in 
apples.
3. A terpene with a floral aroma, often found in 
nutmeg.
4. A terpene known for its earthy aroma, often 
found in hops.
5. A terpene with a pleasant floral scent, used in 
perfumes.
7. A class of terpenes composed of six isoprene 
units.
11. A terpene that smells like pine and is found 
in pine trees.



Across Down
20. A terpene with a floral scent, commonly 
found in lavender.
22. A terpene with a citrusy scent, found in 
coriander.
24. A term referring to a type of structure in 
some terpenes.
25. A building block of many terpenes, a simple 
hydrocarbon.

13. A complex terpene found in various essential 
oils.
14. A terpene with a sweet, citrusy scent, found 
in mint.
15. A terpene derived from chlorophyll, used in 
fragrances.
16. A terpene that is a precursor to many 
essential oils.
18. A terpene with a minty aroma, used in 
traditional medicine.
21. A terpene with a rose-like scent, found in 
geraniums.
23. A terpene known for its sweet, pungent 
aroma.


